October 20, 2022

Via email: burdick@montville-ct.org

Town of Montville Planning and Zoning Commission Liz Burdick, Planning Director 310 Norwich-New London Tpke. Uncasville, CT 03682

Re: Monahan Road Resubdivision - Cornerstone Ventures, LLC

Dear Ms. Burdick:

On behalf of Cornerstone Ventures, LLC, I am requesting that the above-named Application for Resubdivision, submitted October 3, 2022, be withdrawn from consideration by the Planning and Zoning Commission, pending amendments and corrections which are to be made by the Applicant.

It is my understanding that the application for resubdivision had not yet been officially accepted by the Commission, and this matter will not be on the agenda of October 25, 2022.

Thank you for all your considerations in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Eugene C. Cushman

wlm

CC

via email to: Colleen Bezanson Meredith Badalucca Cornerstone Ventures, LLC E. Tobey